
April 26,2024 

Fourth Grade News  

Mrs. Rathz & Mrs. Greene 
SAINT MATTHEW CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

____________________________________________________ 

Hi, 4th Grade Families! 

We hope that everyone had a great week! We conclude our I-Learn on April 26! Many thanks to 

everyone for their flexibility and attention to arriving on time! As a reminder, next week is Walk-

a-Thon!  

 

Let us know if you have any questions!  

 

Have a great weekend! 

  

Mrs. Megan Rathz & Mrs. Jeanna Greene  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

• Walk-a-Thon 5/2 

• Field Day 5/17 (1:00 Dismissal)- NO Extended Care 

• Last Day of School! 5/24 (1:00 Dismissal)- NO Extended Care 

WE ARE LEARNING: 

RELIGION-   We are learning about the God of Abrahan and the Blessed Trinity. We will be 

discussing Mary and the Immaculate Conception and Assumption. Students have been given an 

extra week to learn their 12 Apostles. 

MATH- Fourth graders will review perimeter and elapsed time next week.  We are finished with 

our I-Learn testing on 4/26, so we will have a DMR quiz and a time test on Friday, May 3rd.  IXL 

lessons CC4 and CC5 are due on Monday, April 29th. 

 
 



SCIENCE- Now that we're done with I-Learn, we should finally be able to finish up Ch. 2: How Do 

Animals Grow and Change? and begin research projects on students' choice of animal/insect. 

LANGUAGE ARTS- We went over Unit 27 Spelling activities today. Those will be due next Friday, 

along with a test over those words next Friday. We'll be wrapping up our figurative language unit 

next week as well. 

INDIANA HISTORY- We started the week learning about the history of Earth Day and some ways to 

become more earth friendly at home. Students started working on their business plans defining names, 

products & services, locations, typical customers, and advertising. 

READING-    We will finish Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. There will be a quiz on Tuesday, 

April 30. The next novel we will read is Mr. Popper’s Penguins. We will be learning about the 

timeline of events, chronological order, and what the word “about” means when asked a general 

question as opposed to a specific question about the text. 

  

Reminders: 

Contact Us: 
Mrs. Megan Rathz (Religion and Reading)- mrathz@saintmatt.org 

Mrs. Jeanna Greene (Science and Language Arts)- jgreene@saintmatt.org 

Mrs. Michelle Semon (Math)- msemon@saintmatt.org 

Mrs. Jenny Hanrahan (Indiana History)- jhanrahan@saintmatt.org 
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